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I do not support SB107 25/75 split.

We do not consent to theft of our PFD royalties. We own the resources. Any changes goes to the people for a vote.
Return our withheld royalties. FOLLOW THE CURRENT STATUTE.

I support a FULL Permanent Fund Dividend and the pay back of our capped PFD payouts. SB 107, I do NOT
support it. I only support a full statutory payout as per A.S.37.13.140(b), not what legislators want to decide what
they think we deserve.

Quit the theft and withheld royalties. Use the traditional Statutory Permanent Fund Dividend payout formula and
pay Alaskans our Full PFD

I support a Full traditional statutory PERMANENT Fund Dividend payout. Stop the theft. I do not consent to our
royalties being withheld. Follow the PFD statutory law. Lawbreakers should not be lawmakers.

Alaskan,
Francesca Allegrezza
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